From: reqistrar

To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2021-0041
Date: Friday, September 24, 2021 1:54:50 PM

From: webmaster(@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 9:50 PM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Jeff Mills

-- Phone --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Costs for everything in life has shot up these past few years and my family's wages have not kept pace. We are
already forced to scale back luxuries like the occasional pizza on the last Friday of the month.

We've put in place every energy saving device and strategy that we can afford and yet the hydro price seems to
never go down. Now they want to bring it up. Please don't let them.

Thanks,
Jeff

-- Attachment --





